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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 11:59 AM
To: 'maryann2021@comcast.net'
Cc: Gillaspie, Clark
Subject: RE: Docket #150102`SU (Sewer Rate Increase)

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
From: maryann2021@comcast.net [mailto:maryann2021@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Gillaspie, Clark 
Subject: Docket #150102`SU (Sewer Rate Increase) 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen of the FPSC, 
I am a condo owner in Cape Haze Resort, Placida/Cape Haze, Florida for 8 years, and 
a resident of the state of Florida.  I am aware that Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven wants 
to MORE THAN DOUBLE our wastewater rates this year.  This is unfair and 
unnecessary; in fact it is an outrage! 
  
There will soon be new residents in our Placida/Cape Haze area, with new 
construction immediately north of Cape Haze Resort.  I suspect you are attempting to 
raise our rates prior to the completion of the new construction in order to collect higher 
rates from new residents as well as those of us who currently own property there.  
  
I am in agreement with the Cape Haze Resort Homeowners' Association that this or 
any rate increase should NOT be implemented for the fair and just treatment of the 
residents.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mary Ahlrich-Knueven 
8409 Placida Road, #306 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Placida, FL 33946 
  
  




